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To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: "Salvador L. Pena" <slpena@accralaw.com>, "Chrysilla Carissa P. Bautista" <cpbautista@accralaw.com>, "Atty. Ocampo,
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HON. MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER
Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IV - MIMAROPA

Dear Hon. Ferrer, 
  
Kindly find attached Ten Knots Philippines, Inc.'s: Letter dated
8 September 2021, for your reference and
consideration. We will also send a hard copy of the attached by courier.

Thank you for your kind attention to this matter.

Best regards, 
ANGARA ABELLO CONCEPCION REGALA & CRUZ LAW OFFICES
Counsel for Ten Knots Philippines, Inc.

--
Jessica Sharla G. Bustamante
Associate
Litigation and Dispute Resolution Department
ANGARA ABELLO CONCEPCION REGALA & CRUZ LAW OFFICES
22/F ACCRALAW Tower, 
2nd Avenue cor. 30th Street,
Crescent Park West, Bonifacio Global City, 
1635 Taguig, Metro Manila, Philippines

Tel. No. +63 2 8830-8000 | Facsimile No. +63 2 8403-7007

This message is intended only for the use of the person to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
confidential and privileged under applicable laws. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that
any use, review, disclosure or copying of this message and information it contains is prohibited. If you have received
this message in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and discard all its contents.
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